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Students Study Math and Science over the summer 
 
Clayton, Ohio – The Miami Valley Career Technology Center (MVCTC) held their 

sixth annual Science, Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) Camp 

June 17-21, 2013. The camp is for students entering the sixth through eighth 

grade with an interest in math and science. This year over 75 students from 

school districts all over the Miami Valley attended STEM Camp. 

 

Students developed problem solving and critical thinking skills while exploring the 

following career areas: Sports Medicine, Graphic Arts, Environmental Science, 

Computer Technology, Graphic Arts, and Biotechnology. Participants worked 

with Math, Science, and Career-Technical instructors to build their understanding 

of how math and science is applied to these career fields.   

  

The MVCTC STEM Camp is a success for students and staff and continues to 

help promote the importance of math and science skills to students in a fun and 

educational environment. 

 

For more information about MVCTC, please visit www.mvctc.com. 

 

For over 40-years, MVCTC has been providing career technical education for 27 

partner school districts encompassing five counties in Southwest Ohio.  MVCTC 

is dedicated to providing in-demand workforce training for youth, adults, and 

organizations in the Miami Valley.   
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